From: registrar

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 5:07 PM

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -_
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 8:40 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-24

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Sandy Ferreira

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Good Morning,

| am very concerned about the price increase. My cost of living raise did not go up by that much. Peoples cost of living
basically remains the same while everything keeps increasing making it hard for people to make ends meet.

Seniors who are living in poverty and single parents or a one family income what will come of that?

-- Attachment --





